Duluth Public Schools Mail - Fwd: AMFA-ET's Grant Funding Request

Fwd: AMFA-ET's Grant Funding Request

. From: Stephanie <stephd@runestone.net>
Date: Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 3:32 PM
Subject: AMFA-ET's Grant Funding Request
- To: kevin.chederquist@isd709.org

Good afternoon Kevin,

The Arrowhead Manufacturers & Fabricators Association Educational Trust Board of Directors is pleased to report that
you have been approved for a grant in support of a rod oven for your welding program. A check for $200 will be mailed
to your attention by the end of November.

In addition $1,500 has been awarded in support of the all-girl welding program at Duluth Public Schools. This check will
' be sent to the attention of Brad Veiths.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact our office.
Warm regards,

Steph Davis

Steph Davis

Executive Assistant

Arrowhead Mfg. & Fabricators Association
Central MN Mfg. Association

- Tri-State Mfg. Association

| 800-654-5773

- 877-330-2632 (AMFA)

PO Box 150, Elbow Lake MN 56531
stephd@runestone.net
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